
Professional Development Day--Friday, October 14, 2022

The Early Childhood, West Central School and Transportation
Departments of the Franklin County Board of Developmental
Disabilities will have a professional development day on Friday,
October 14, 2022.  Classes will be closed on this day.  Services will
resume on Monday, October 17, 2022.  
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